## KWPB recognizes volunteers of the year

t the April board meeting of Keep Winter Park Beautiful, four committee members were recognized for their exemplary volunteer efforts during 1995.

These volunteers included Anita Shafran, who volunteered many hours of her time helping to complete the Farmer's Market brick project as well as her talents by providing all artwork for KWPB promotional materials and fund-raisers; Marylou Strollo, who chaired both the Find-Your-Brick Party and the Monster Mash; Julia Cleveland, who coordinated brick sales at the Farmer's Market; and Ken Faustmann, an Engineer with Public Works and board member who was instrumental in completing the Farmer's Market brick project.

All were awarded commemorative bricks which will be permanently installed at the Farmer's Market. Mayor Gary Brewer was also recognized for his support of the committee with a commemorative brick.



Lynda Storer, Past-President of KWPB, left, receives a recognition award for her three years of service to KWPB from Marylou Strollo, Public Relations Chairman, KWPB. (Photo credit: Carole Arthurs, Winter Park/Maitland Observer)

Page 8

June July '96

City of Winter Park Update